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Chairman’s Message 
 

Congratulations to the winners of this year’s OIAA Bob Mullins Scholarship, Wyatt Williams and Wyatt Dunlap.  
This year’s awards are named in honor of the Bob Mullins, owner of Martin Creek Quarry near Cottage Grove, 
Oregon.  Wyatt Williams is attending Lane Community College to prepare for a career as a diesel technician.  
Wyatt Dunlap is attending OSU with a major in forest engineering. 
 
We wish both winners great success as they pursue their education!   
 
(For anyone thinking of applying next year, it apparently will help your chances if your name is Wyatt…)   
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
 
Erick Staley 
Chairman      
 

                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      
 

http://www.oraggregate.com/


                                                               2019 Part 46 Training  

                                                         

        

 2019 Part 46 Training dates have been established.   Registration in 2019 will be on a first come first 

served basis on both classes so remember to register early to get the location you want.   

Registration forms will be available beginning in January 2019.   No pre-registrations will be taken 

prior to January 2019.   

Watch future newsletters for training updates. 

   

      OIAA 2019 Part 46 Refresher Training 

               Presented by: Adele Abrams, Michael Peelish & Josh Schultz  

                         Roseburg Class – Douglas County Fairgrounds -   March 11, 2019 

                               Albany Class – Linn County Fair & Expo – March 12, 2019    

 

           Need to get your Silica Program in place Adele’s office can help with that   
 
 
           The Law Office of Adele L Abrams PC focuses on occupational and mine safety and health services.  Their 

attorneys, who are also safety professionals, represent employers nationwide in OSHA and MSHA litigation. But, since 

the cheapest citation is the one never issued, the firm also provides a variety of training, auditing, IH and safety program 

support services. Training options include MSHA Part 46 and 48, OSHA silica training for competent persons,  

management of inspections and incident investigations, and more. Contact them for prices at www.safety-law.com. 

                       $afepro, inc. 

  

The $afepro Mine Safety and Health Institute is being held at the Brice hotel in down town Savannah 

Ga. Address is 601 East Street. Phone 912-238-1200. Savannah offers more than can possibly be 

done after class with many tours and great restaurants within walking distance. Classes will start at 

8:30 a.m. on November 12 – 15, 2018. This year we will be offering Breakfast starting at 7:30 and 

lunch in class with Hospitality room open from 5:00 pm until everyone retires with drinks and light 

appetizers and a chance to ask questions of instructors. Spouses are welcome if your company 

allows you to bring them. We want you to have a good time as well as a great learning experience. 20 

seats are open. 

 Yours in $afe production, 

Dean Beam           

http://www.safety-law.com/


                 

                                        

                                    2018 Board Meeting Schedule  

                Note:  The December 12th meeting has been cancelled 

                        January meeting date to be determined 

                   
           For location of meetings please contact our secretary at memberreply@oraggregate.com 

    
   
 
    2018 Board of Directors 
 
    Erick Staley – Chairman 
    Roy Garrison – Vice Chairman 
    Mary McNatt- Treasurer 
    Kellie Ramar – Secretary 
    Melissa Mullins 
    Jerry Davidson 
              Bert Brundige 
    Andrew Siegmund 
    Jim Jeffries 
    Dan Kauffman  
 
               

Attention!! 
 
 
We are looking for a few board members to replace those that 
we will be losing in 2019.  If you are interested or would like 
more information on becoming a voice of your association 
please contact Chairman Erick Staley.  
   
                                                                                                                                                                

     VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.ORAGGREGATE.COM                     

http://www.oraggregate.com/

